## **Deborah Peacock Named Engineer of the Year! (March 2012)**

The New Mexico Society of Professional Engineers Albuquerque Chapter selected Deborah Peacock to be the 2012 Chapter Engineer of the Year! Deborah received the award on February 24, 2012 at the Society's annual E-week meeting, which also honors top engineering students from New Mexico Tech and UNM.

The Awards Committee selected Deborah for her outstanding record of service to the engineering community and the engineering profession.

Deborah has been a Registered Professional Engineer since 1986 in addition to being a Registered Patent Attorney. Deborah uses her engineering extensively in her patent practice at Peacock Myers, P.C.

Congratulations, Deborah!